
Adventure Club Field Trip Announcement 

Dear Adventure Club Members, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming field trip to the beautiful Pine Valley National Park! 

Get ready for a day filled with adventure, exploration, and fun! 

Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023 

Departure Time: 8:00 AM from the school parking lot 

Return Time: 6:00 PM 

Cost: $30 (includes transportation and lunch) 

Please ensure you wear comfortable clothing and hiking boots. Don't forget your water bottles 

and sunscreen! 

RSVP by April 5, 2023, to secure your spot. For any questions, feel free to contact me at [Your 

Email]. 

Let's make unforgettable memories together! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

Adventure Club Coordinator 


